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Follow us on  
There are 

some great 
items of  
interest . 

 

Aspirations, Expectations, No Excuses    -   Together we Conquer  

Word of the 

Week 

Bucket Fillers     

6.1  Fatima 

6.2  Esther 

6.3  Bairavi             BE KIND 

Our Sports Day at Croydon Arena                                                                          

The day was a huge success, and Year 6 had a 

wonderful time at the Arena.  There was an im-

pressive display of skills, stamina, determina-

tion and sportsmanship from the girls.  

Well done to all and congratula-

tions to everyone who took part. 

Many thanks  to all the parents 

who attended the event to support 

their children.   

Embellished 

Star Students 

6.1:  Hasanat  &      

Navya 

6.2:   Brianna & Antonia  

                                        

6.3: Rachel  & Hafsah 

Accelerated Reader Certificates                                            

6.1:  Afia, Princess, Umaimah, Navya, Triloki, Ga-

briella, Carolin, Amina, Ridhy, Emanuaela, Maria, 

Fatima, Hasanat, Simrah, Genevieve  

6.2: Christiana, Ileana, Ianna, Taqwa, Maria H, 

Sadaf, Manya, Princy, Kainat, Maria Z  

6.3: Sana, Manha, Zikra, Bairavi, Valeria Players of the Week 

6.1  -  Ridhy and 

Umaimah 

6.2  - Catharina & 

Hiba  

6.3  - Mikayla 

Our Entrepreneur Project                                                                                                     

This week Year 6 was busy advertising and selling the products which they 

made over last two weeks.  The sales went very well, the girls conducted 

themselves highly professionally throughout the process and certainly ac-

quired  a multitude of valuable life skills and attributes. At WJGS, we 

strongly believe that  providing our children such opportunities not only in-

spires them to excel academically, but empowers them in their career 

choices later in life, whatever they may be.  Well done Year 6! 

Value of the 

Month 

for July 

Independence 

and Courage  

Thank you for confirming your attendance at our 

Celebration of Achievement event, which will be 

held on July 19, 2024. The girls have already 

started  preparing for the event, rehearsing their 

songs and dances.  

The Mental Health 

Support Team con-

ducted a workshop this 

week to prepare our 

girls for a smooth transi-

tion to their new 

schools, providing them 

with practical strategies 

to cope with the stress-

es and anxieties of be-

ing in a new situation. 


